
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Title/Position]  

[Recipient Organization]  

[Recipient Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

I am writing to express my support for [Applicant's Name] regarding their 

application for a Federal Firearms License (FFL). I have known 

[Applicant's Name] for [duration of acquaintance] and can attest to their 

character, responsibility, and commitment to abiding by all legal and 

safety regulations in the handling of firearms.  

[Provide specific examples of the applicant's experience or 

qualifications related to firearms, safety practices, and community 

involvement.]  

I believe that granting [Applicant's Name] an FFL will not only benefit 

them personally but also positively impact our community. They have 

demonstrated a strong understanding of firearm laws and a dedication to 

promoting safe and responsible firearm ownership.  

Thank you for considering this letter of support. I am confident in 

[Applicant's Name]'s ability to uphold the standards required for an FFL.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name] 


